
 
 
 

Tuckessee Turners 
 

Woodturners from North Central TN and South Central Kentucky 
 

We provide an environment to help beginning woodturners get started with minimal start up costs 
 

October 2013 Newsletter 
 
 
President Forsythe resigning… 
 

 
Mike Patrick, left made and presented outgoing 
President Bob Forsythe a platter signed by all 
members who were there for the presentation. 
 
We elected new officers in October…  
As follows: 
 
President:  Jon Haigh: 931-647-3328  
 jonbh@charter.net 
Jon said…”in anticipation of being elected as the 
new president of the Tuckesee Turners Club, I 
just want to say "thank you" and I'm looking 
forward to serving all of you. This is your club 
and any suggestions or ideas to improve the club 
and recruit new members will be welcomed. Feel 
free to call or e-mail me at jonbh@charter.net or 
call me at 931 647 3328” 
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Vice President:  Steve Sabinash:  
931-221-o60   ssabinash@hotmail.com 
 
Treasurer:  Bruce Hensley 931-553-8198 
Hensley144@hotmail.com has kindly 
agreed to continue in that office.  

 
Secretary:  Charles Wall: 931-552-2199. 
 wallc@apsu.edu 
 
Join me in thanking them for their long and valuable 
service.  The departing officers will work closely with 
the new officers for a smooth transition of duties. 
 
Clarence Duzan, the past vice president has volunteered 
to continue selling the club items at the various 
marketplaces during the year. We thank him for that and 
all the other things he has done for the club over the 
years. 
        
The club starts its’ 11th year in existence this month.  
We know we have trained hundreds of turners over the 
past years.  We look forward to greater accomplishments 
in the coming years. 
 
Note! We have one more show this year and we do need 
donations to assist our budget. Please bring something to 
the next meeting.  
 
See you on Monday, 4 November. 
 
Charles Putnam 
 
Monthly Meeting… 
 
Monday, November 4th, 7:00PM 
 
Bring a friend and something to show. 

mailto:jonbh@charter.net
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Max Harris Demonstrates Coring…. 

 
Max explains how he goes about coring a 
bowl…the process of making 3 bowls from one 
chuck of wood.  He uses the McNaughton coring 
tool, which takes lots of practice, skill, and a little 
luck to use properly.  Max obviously has all three of 
these characteristics. 
 

 
Max begins his second cut into the huge chuck of 
cherry. 
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Two of the three bowls from one chunk of wood are 
shown here after Max finished the second cut. 
To save time and a mess of shavings, a lot of 
preparation was done in his shop prior to this good 
presentation.  Thanks for a job well done, Max. 
 
New Visitors Column… 

 
First time visitor and new member, Bob Frost. 
rnfrost@rnfrost.com   931 206 2612 
 

First time visitor Tony loGalbo   
tonylo333@hotmail.com    931 206 2612 

mailto:rnfrost@rnfrost.com
mailto:tonylo333@hotmail.com


The last Market Place event for this year 

 
Helping out were l. to r. Clarence Duzan, Bob 
Forsythe, Charles Putnam, Max Harris, and Jon 
Haigh.  Not  pictured is Jim Mason 
 
 

 
A child watches a top spin as Clarence looks on 
 

 
Max hollowing a vase while the crowd watches…he 
thinks.  They are really looking at Jim’s cherry 
vases in the foreground.  Max is always ready to 
help. 
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The demonstration at the October meeting of the 
Nashville Club (TAW)…Cetic knot on a sphere 

 
Mike, Jessie, & Jim attended the Nashville meeting 
and were impressed by the demonstrator. 
 
 

Instant Gallery (Show ‘n Tell) 
 
Jon Haigh 

 
12 inch cherry vase 

 
Steve Sabinash 

 
6 inch round locust box 

 
 



Larry Spaur 
 

 
6 inch spalted maple bowl 

 
Larry Spaur 

 
8 inch spalted poplar bowl 

 
Larry Spaur 

 
6 inch lacewood bowl 
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Larry Spaur 

 
6 inch pecan bowl 

 
Jack Bastin 

 
12 inch pecan salad bowl 

 
Max harris 

 
Two inside out ornaments 

 
 
 
 
 



Eric Mallette 

 
8 inch silver maple bowl 

 
Mike Patrick 

 
12 inch platter by Mike and signed by all members 
present, then presented to outgoing President, 
Bob Forsythe 
 
Jim Mason 

 
8 X 4 inch spalted dogwood hollow form 
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Jim Mason 

 
8 x 3 inch cherry crotch hollow form 

 
Jim Mason 

 
20 inch cherry salad bowl with etched rim band 

 
Jim Mason 

 
15 inch cherry salad bowl wire brushed rim band 

 
 



 

Tuckessee notes… 
From Charles Putnam… 
 
A. Any new members who join 
the club after October 1st will 
be covered for 2014 dues as 
well. We are accepting 2014 
dues now. 
 
B.  We have one more club 
sales event for the year, so we 
need your donations brought to 
our meeting on Nov. 4th.  
 
We have one member who 
cannot attend on a regular basis 
but sends in a sack full of 
donated bowls from time to 
time.  Help support your club 
by donating something to sell! 
 
C.   Our last sales event is the 
Craft Show in Liberty Park on 
Saturday and Sunday 16 and 17 
November. 
 
D.   The two day seminar in 
Nashville during Jan. is great 
for every level of turner. It will 
be an opportunity to meet and 
watch some of the best turners 
in the country as well as meet a 
lot of fine folks.     Page 6 

 
 
Activity for remainder of 2013 
 
November 4th…Monthly meeting 
November 16th/17th…Craft Show at  
      Liberty Park 
November  23rd…Turn-In 
December 2nd...regular meeting 
 
 Take Advantage of… 
The Library………… 
 
Billy Dickens, our Librarian, invites you 
to check out one of the many learning 
tools…books, videos, etc.   
 
If you have checked anything out lately, 
be sure to check the return date.  If 
more time is needed, give Billy a call at 
931 645 9210 or email him at 
billy.dickens@lildickens.com 
 
 
Looking for Tips 

 
If you have a tip you would share with 
members, about something that works for 
you that saves you time, money, energy, or 
makes turning safer and more enjoyable 
please share it with us.  
  
email to jmason@newwavecomm.net 
 
Hope all of you are big tippers, but we can’t 
afford to tip you for your Tips. 
 
Tip by Jim Mason… 
 
When using a 4-jaw chuck, make your tennon as 
close to the size of the chuck as possible so that 
when the jaw is tightened there is only 3/16 of an 
inch between each of the 4 jaws.  If the gap is much 
larger the jaws will fit only in 8 small places (one 
on each corner) rather than solidly all around the 
tennon.   Do not let the tennon bottom out inside 
the chuck. 
 

mailto:billy.dickens@lildickens.com
mailto:jmason@newwavecomm.net


Tennessee Association of 
Woodturners 

26th ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM   
Friday, January 31 & Saturday, 

February 1, 2014  
 
  

 The Tennessee Association of 
Woodturners (TAW) will be presenting their 
26th Annual Symposium on Friday, January 
31st and Saturday, February 1st, 2014. The 

Symposium will be held at the Franklin Marriott 
Cool Springs, 700 Cool Springs Boulevard in 
Franklin, TN. The 2014 Symposium features 

some of the worlds' leading woodturners 
including:  Trent Bosch, Barbara Dill, Doug 

Fisher and Kurt Hertzog.  
  

2014 Symposium Detail 

Symposium Schedule - a demonstration 
schedule for the two days of the 
Symposium will be added here in the near 
future.  
Demonstration Descriptions - a detailed 
description of each of the demonstrations 
will be added here in the near future. 
Instant Gallery - We invite every 
Symposium participant to display up to four 
pieces of their work for all others to enjoy 
during the Symposium. 
  
Peoples Choice Award - Each year every 
participant can enter up to one piece, which 
is entirely their own work, into the Peoples 
Choice Award.  Vendors and demonstrators 
are not eligible for the People's Choice 
Award.  No collaborative efforts please.  All 
participants at the Symposium will be asked 
to vote and select the best piece for an 
award. 

  
Banquet and Auction 

Banquet - Prior to our auction on 
Saturday evening there will be a banquet 
at the Marriott Hotel, which is included in 
the price of the registration.  Door prizes 
will be given away. 
 
Auction - All proceeds from the auction 
will support continuing education and 
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training in woodturning through our 
demonstrator and scholarship programs.  
Highlights of the auction include wood 
turnings, wood and tools donated by our 
demonstrators and vendors. We 
encourage all Symposium participants to 
donate a piece to the auction to benefit 
the education funds and our community 
outreach programs. 

 
Registration  
 
Full Two Day Symposium         $145* 
One Day Only          90* 
Spouse           75* 
Youth Under 18          35* 
Banquet/Auction Only           35 
* 
Lodging and Reservations 
Franklin Marriott Cool Springs 
700 Cool Springs Boulevard, Franklin, TN 37607  
To reserve a room either call 888-403-6772 
and ask for the special accommodation rate of 
$109 per night (use discount code TAWTAWA) 
for the Symposium, or use the Marriott website 
by clicking here.   The group code and 
negotiated rate of $109 have already been 
entered.  
                                                                 
 
Directions - - click here for a map that details 
where the Franklin Marriott Cool Springs is 
located.  We recommend that you reserve your 
room early as there are a limited number of 
rooms at this rate.  The hotel will sell out this 
weekend. 
  
  
Questions? 

If you have any questions about the 
Symposium, either send an email to 
tawsymposium@aol.com or call Jeff 
Brockett at 615-973-3336.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001AQ40acWqRMNxbwJI92EOVoFeg5F2YTyMfkYqJZVUjF8lfN7d9gvE5k6zUK3Jzlwsgp3QQWdhF7UH1CneASPEyRb_Quk_Ni4yrz3etpjMdE4j2VVSRW1AhCi7hfCXGLdcGRsaAYjVFKljjlgnCI7gSBdkWc93gcgQgg2y7-qIVaHdj6iaCZIVmRRywBk7713RHfuP-1J7PvvNVtKBoq2t7nJOAyUgHJt8jKEvHDtKHo8oixoSesz_NTZ-rdSH1jGsYnSAM3SJyutus04fOSOP76OSEmpczUvXt3MezV8lLX_xRQ0zcCt9IPMoHFCe5ER_F15D6KhRxrk=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001AQ40acWqRMMJDjOlG9v-uSwPsaF7P4BXv6a-ke0PaKUsY-us9Q2zTFH8Yv0N9duNoe_sCQLOPWGm6r5AYPUWT3spqudzEhPy7GUqA_xDMuYLnWnC2QmSLzSJWnGfItD2Dlw5NBE-3NgauTniB3ivwotd-E3FR383dWOT-1kuGWWSttYX_D4ABTc0r3XsL0xXIA8LrMqUNO4YdSod1f_lwkj-ckNO7qspvM2mPa1UsjjN3r9f3oy92k7a1IDlRpWLttC94PAyqIMfzeVZ8qEVV7tpj6Ge4rOhNBlh7enFpipx8X5iZZbgCngAJlP4iqSeX4KOXoOx_EntGuKo-b-ezQkCc0_k6SP49r6q0Zvdn5cB7BElI7G4vC-jAbGn97lk74Ar_ashcpt6653zxF2GFwgLfNwE_OL-6KIsrItTRi3d8Hj6bCXYTQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001AQ40acWqRMPTZdcRfl-wnyyBCQYdm9W6jACtzNOs2tjezeO-1tQynddEBMkqHAYDMu33rqHDhcrGCt_YwLolvTEEe3wB3H5LyXyJgcIVCwoNiXBU54UkT7XN7mgFLPE6uNttkL5JCqY_H21TeFLtxSKVnNTb9YwFNYVbNI3NtV9G20roJ2yErUGEkrAsaFQI00tdgN6jxOs=
mailto:tawsymposium@aol.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Woodturning Clubs of Interest… 

 
American Association of Woodturners 

www.woodturner.org 
 

Tennessee Association of Woodturners 
Nashville, TN     www.tnwoodturners.org 

 
Duck River Woodturners Club, 

Columbia, TN  www.duckriverwoodturners.com 
 

Tri-State Woodturners Club 
Chattanooga, TN  www.tristatewoodturners.org 

 
Blue Grass Area Woodturners 

Lexington, KY     bluegrassareawoodturners.org 
 

Louisville Area Woodturners 
Louisville, KY   louisvilleareawoodturners.org 

 
Cumberland Woodturners 

Crossville, TN    cumberlandwoodturners.com 
 

Smokey Mountain Woodturners 
Knoxville, TN  

smokeymountainwoodturners.org 
 

West Tennessee Woodturners 
Jackson, TN      tristatewoodturners.com 
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Tuckessee Woodturners 
Board Officers, Directors & Chairmen 

 
President  - Bob Forsythe rmforsythe@charter.net 
  931 241 0342 
President elect – Jon Haigh 
Vice Pres. - Clarence Duzan wdchips@gmail.com 
  931 645 2801 
Vice Pres. Elect – Steve Sabinash 
Secretary  - Charles Wall    931 624 3716 

wallc@apsu.edu 
Treasurer  - Bruce Hensley- 931 553 8198 
                        hensley144@hotmail.com 
Social and Publicity Secretary 
         Charles Putnam – 931 362 3669 
                     charlesrjoan@bellsouth.net 
Editor -      Jim Mason jmason@newwavecomm.net 
                   270 885 0069 (office) 270 484 0571 cell 
                               
             Our Club Website 
                  www.tuckessee.org 

 
                    Our Location 
      2576 N. Ford Street (New Providence) 
                Clarksville, TN   37040 
 

Contact the Editor 
       Email – jmason@newwavecomm.net 
 
 
        Directions to Club Meeting Place 
 
FROM THE SOUTH:: Take N. 2nd Street north 
onto Hwy 41A (Providence Blvd), Turn Right on 
Market St, Turn Right on Chapel St, Turn Left on 
North Ford St. About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
FROM THE NORTH: From Hwy 41A (Providence 
Blvd) turn left on Chapel St ¼ mi. turn left on North 
Ford St.  About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, continue 
about ½ mile to the last building on the Left. 
(F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
Regardless of which route you take you will think 
you are lost before you get to the F.O.P Lodge 
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